
Yangfeng Wu

List of Publications by Year
in descending order

Source: https://exaly.com/author-pdf/4526674/publications.pdf

Version: 2024-02-01

106

papers

4,208

citations

29

h-index

172207

61

g-index

123241

109

all docs

109

docs citations

109

times ranked

7068

citing authors



Yangfeng Wu

2

# Article IF Citations

1 Prevalence, Awareness, Treatment, and Control of Hypertension in China. Circulation, 2008, 118,
2679-2686. 1.6 467

2 Overweight and obesity in China. BMJ: British Medical Journal, 2006, 333, 362-363. 2.4 368

3 Effect of Salt Substitution on Cardiovascular Events and Death. New England Journal of Medicine,
2021, 385, 1067-1077. 13.9 321

4 Estimation of 10-Year Risk of Fatal and Nonfatal Ischemic Cardiovascular Diseases in Chinese Adults.
Circulation, 2006, 114, 2217-2225. 1.6 200

5 Blood Pressure Differences Between Northern and Southern Chinese: Role of Dietary Factors.
Hypertension, 2004, 43, 1332-1337. 1.3 175

6 School based education programme to reduce salt intake in children and their families
(School-EduSalt): cluster randomised controlled trial. BMJ, The, 2015, 350, h770-h770. 3.0 133

7 Global Inequalities in Access to Cardiovascular Health Care. Journal of the American College of
Cardiology, 2008, 52, 1817-1825. 1.2 126

8
A Cluster-Randomized, Controlled Trial of a Simplified Multifaceted Management Program for
Individuals at High Cardiovascular Risk (SimCard Trial) in Rural Tibet, China, and Haryana, India.
Circulation, 2015, 132, 815-824.

1.6 122

9 Role of Health Insurance in Averting Economic Hardship in Families After Acute Stroke in China.
Stroke, 2009, 40, 2149-2156. 1.0 113

10
Evidence-based medication use among Chinese patients with acute coronary syndromes at the time of
hospital discharge and 1 year after hospitalization: Results from the Clinical Pathways for Acute
Coronary Syndromes in China (CPACS) study. American Heart Journal, 2009, 157, 509-516.e1.

1.2 105

11 Prevention and Control of Cardiovascular Disease in the Rapidly Changing Economy of China.
Circulation, 2016, 133, 2545-2560. 1.6 105

12 Management of NCD in Low- and Middle-Income Countries. Global Heart, 2014, 9, 431. 0.9 98

13 Hypertension Prevalence, Awareness, Treatment, and Control in Selected LMIC Communities: Results
From the NHLBI/UHG Network of Centers of Excellence for Chronic Diseases. Global Heart, 2016, 11, 47. 0.9 95

14 Household transitions to clean energy in a multiprovincial cohort study in China. Nature
Sustainability, 2020, 3, 42-50. 11.5 92

15 Exome-wide association analysis reveals novel coding sequence variants associated with lipid traits in
Chinese. Nature Communications, 2015, 6, 10206. 5.8 86

16 Relation of Dietary Sodium (Salt) to Blood Pressure and Its Possible Modulation by Other Dietary
Factors. Hypertension, 2018, 71, 631-637. 1.3 76

17 Salt intake and prevalence of overweight/obesity in Japan, China, the United Kingdom, and the United
States: the INTERMAP Study. American Journal of Clinical Nutrition, 2019, 110, 34-40. 2.2 69

18 Obesity and its Relation With Diabetes and Hypertension: A Cross-Sectional Study Across 4
Geographical Regions. Global Heart, 2016, 11, 71. 0.9 65



3

Yangfeng Wu

# Article IF Citations

19 Rationale, design, and baseline characteristics of the Salt Substitute and Stroke Study (SSaSS)â€”A
large-scale cluster randomized controlled trial. American Heart Journal, 2017, 188, 109-117. 1.2 63

20 The effects of a reduced-sodium, high-potassium salt substitute on food taste and acceptability in
rural northern China. British Journal of Nutrition, 2009, 101, 1088-1093. 1.2 62

21 Combination of carotid intima-media thickness and plaque for better predicting risk of ischaemic
cardiovascular events. Heart, 2011, 97, 1326-1331. 1.2 58

22 The Effects of a Community-Based Sodium Reduction Program in Rural China â€“ A Cluster-Randomized
Trial. PLoS ONE, 2016, 11, e0166620. 1.1 57

23 Using a Low-Sodium, High-Potassium Salt Substitute to Reduce Blood Pressure among Tibetans with
High Blood Pressure: A Patient-Blinded Randomized Controlled Trial. PLoS ONE, 2014, 9, e110131. 1.1 50

24
A large-scale cluster randomized trial to determine the effects of community-based dietary sodium
reductionâ€”the China Rural Health Initiative Sodium Reduction Study. American Heart Journal, 2013,
166, 815-822.

1.2 49

25 Hospital Quality Improvement Initiative for Patients With Acute Coronary Syndromes in China.
Circulation: Cardiovascular Quality and Outcomes, 2014, 7, 217-226. 0.9 46

26 Training and Capacity Building in LMIC for Research in Heart and Lung Diseases: The
NHLBIâ€”UnitedHealth Global Health Centers of Excellence Program. Global Heart, 2016, 11, 17. 0.9 42

27 System Barriers to the Evidence-Based Care of Acute Coronary Syndrome Patients in China.
Circulation: Cardiovascular Quality and Outcomes, 2014, 7, 209-216. 0.9 41

28 Ideal cardiovascular health metrics and its association with 20-year cardiovascular morbidity and
mortality in a Chinese population. Journal of Epidemiology and Community Health, 2018, 72, 752-758. 2.0 36

29 Effect of a Quality of Care Improvement Initiative in Patients With Acute Coronary Syndrome in
Resource-Constrained Hospitals in China. JAMA Cardiology, 2019, 4, 418. 3.0 31

30 Effects of salt substitute on pulse wave analysis among individuals at high cardiovascular risk in
rural China: a randomized controlled trial. Hypertension Research, 2009, 32, 282-288. 1.5 29

31 Trajectories of depressive symptoms and subsequent cognitive decline in older adults: a pooled
analysis of two longitudinal cohorts. Age and Ageing, 2022, 51, . 0.7 28

32 Health care utilization in older people with cardiovascular disease in China. International Journal
for Equity in Health, 2015, 14, 59. 1.5 26

33 Genome-wide association study on progression of carotid artery intima media thickness over 10 years
in a Chinese cohort. Atherosclerosis, 2015, 243, 30-37. 0.4 25

34
Rational and design of a stepped-wedge cluster randomized trial evaluating quality improvement
initiative for reducing cardiovascular events among patients with acute coronary syndromes in
resource-constrained hospitals in China. American Heart Journal, 2015, 169, 349-355.

1.2 24

35 Effectiveness of a Community-Based Individualized Lifestyle Intervention Among Older Adults With
Diabetes and Hypertension, Tianjin, China, 2008â€“2009. Preventing Chronic Disease, 2014, 11, E84. 1.7 22

36 Salt intake belief, knowledge, and behavior. Medicine (United States), 2016, 95, e4404. 0.4 22



4

Yangfeng Wu

# Article IF Citations

37 Effect of salt reduction interventions in lowering blood pressure in Chinese populations: a
systematic review and meta-analysis of randomised controlled trials. BMJ Open, 2020, 10, e032941. 0.8 22

38 Cost and cost-effectiveness of a school-based education program to reduce salt intake in children
and their families in China. PLoS ONE, 2017, 12, e0183033. 1.1 22

39 Baseline Health-Related Quality of Life and 10-Year All-Cause Mortality among 1739 Chinese Adults.
PLoS ONE, 2014, 9, e101527. 1.1 21

40
Population impact of a high cardiovascular risk management program delivered by village doctors in
rural China: design and rationale of a large, cluster-randomized controlled trial. BMC Public Health,
2014, 14, 345.

1.2 21

41 Hypertension and subclinical carotid atherosclerosis in a suburban general population in China.
Journal of Hypertension, 2004, 22, 1699-1706. 0.3 18

42 Baseline Pulmonary Function and Quality of Life 9 Years Later in a Middle-Aged Chinese Population.
Chest, 2005, 128, 2448-2457. 0.4 18

43 Sedentary Behavior and the Risk of Depression in Patients With Acute Coronary Syndromes. American
Journal of Cardiology, 2018, 121, 1456-1460. 0.7 18

44 Determinants of personal exposure to PM2.5 and black carbon in Chinese adults: A repeated-measures
study in villages using solid fuel energy. Environment International, 2021, 146, 106297. 4.8 18

45
Effects of Cuisine-Based Chinese Heart-Healthy Diet in Lowering Blood Pressure Among Adults in
China: Multicenter, Single-Blind, Randomized, Parallel Controlled Feeding Trial. Circulation, 2022, 146,
303-315.

1.6 18

46 Clinical Pathways for Acute Coronary Syndromes in China. Critical Pathways in Cardiology, 2010, 9,
134-139. 0.2 17

47
A randomized controlled trial on rehabilitation through caregiver-delivered nurse-organized service
programs for disabled stroke patients in rural china (the RECOVER trial): design and rationale.
International Journal of Stroke, 2016, 11, 823-830.

2.9 17

48 Agreement between 24-h dietary recalls and 24-h urine collections for estimating sodium intake in
China, Japan, UK, USA. Journal of Hypertension, 2019, 37, 814-819. 0.3 17

49
A cluster-randomized controlled trial to evaluate the effects of a simplified cardiovascular
management program in Tibet, China and Haryana, India: study design and rationale. BMC Public Health,
2014, 14, 924.

1.2 16

50 Proteomics of exhaled breath condensate in stable COPD and non-COPD controls using tandem mass
tags (TMTs) quantitative mass spectrometry: A pilot study. Journal of Proteomics, 2019, 206, 103392. 1.2 16

51
Effects of salt substitute on home blood pressure differs according to age and degree of blood
pressure in hypertensive patients and their families. Clinical and Experimental Hypertension, 2018, 40,
664-672.

0.5 15

52 The Therapeutic Evaluation of Steroids in IgA Nephropathy Global (TESTING) Study: Trial Design and
Baseline Characteristics. American Journal of Nephrology, 2021, 52, 827-836. 1.4 15

53
Six-month adherence to Statin use and subsequent risk of major adverse cardiovascular events
(MACE) in patients discharged with acute coronary syndromes. Lipids in Health and Disease, 2017, 16,
155.

1.2 14

54 Association of Depression and Unhealthy Lifestyle Behaviors in Chinese Patients With Acute Coronary
Syndromes. Journal of Cardiopulmonary Rehabilitation and Prevention, 2019, 39, E1-E5. 1.2 14



5

Yangfeng Wu

# Article IF Citations

55 Triglyceride to high-density lipoprotein cholesterol ratio and risk of atherosclerotic cardiovascular
disease in a Chinese population. Nutrition, Metabolism and Cardiovascular Diseases, 2020, 30, 1706-1713. 1.1 14

56 The 20 Most Important and Most Preventable Health Problems of China: A Delphi Consultation of
Chinese Experts. American Journal of Public Health, 2018, 108, 1592-1598. 1.5 13

57 Association between plant-based diets and blood pressure in the INTERMAP study. BMJ Nutrition,
Prevention and Health, 2020, 3, 133-142. 1.9 13

58 Cost-Effectiveness of a Household Salt Substitution Intervention: Findings From 20 995 Participants
of the Salt Substitute and Stroke Study. Circulation, 2022, 145, 1534-1541. 1.6 13

59 Relations of body weight status in early adulthood and weight changes until middle age with
hypertension in the Chinese population. Hypertension Research, 2016, 39, 913-918. 1.5 12

60
Effect of salt reduction on iodine status assessed by 24â€…hour urinary iodine excretion in children and
their families in northern China: a substudy of a cluster randomised controlled trial. BMJ Open, 2016,
6, e011168.

0.8 12

61 Deep learning algorithm using fundus photographs for 10-year risk assessment of ischemic
cardiovascular diseases in China. Science Bulletin, 2022, 67, 17-20. 4.3 12

62 Impact of Prior Use of Four Preventive Medications on Outcomes in Patients Hospitalized for Acute
Coronary Syndrome--Results from CPACS-2 Study. PLoS ONE, 2016, 11, e0163068. 1.1 12

63 Use of cardiovascular prevention treatments after acute coronary syndrome in China and associated
factors. International Journal of Cardiology, 2017, 241, 444-449. 0.8 11

64 Dietary Sodium Reduction Reduces Albuminuria: A Cluster Randomized Trial. , 2019, 29, 276-284. 11

65 Household Air Pollution and Blood Pressure, Vascular Damage, and Subclinical Indicators of
Cardiovascular Disease in Older Chinese Adults. American Journal of Hypertension, 2022, 35, 121-131. 1.0 11

66 Effects of AIR pollution on cardiopuLmonary disEaSe in urban and peri-urban reSidents in Beijing:
protocol for the AIRLESS study. Atmospheric Chemistry and Physics, 2020, 20, 15775-15792. 1.9 11

67 Chemical Investigation of Household Solid Fuel Use and Outdoor Air Pollution Contributions to
Personal PM<sub>2.5</sub> Exposures. Environmental Science &amp; Technology, 2021, 55, 15969-15979. 4.6 11

68 A novel electrocatalytic system with high reactive chlorine species utilization capacity to degrade
tetracycline in marine aquaculture wastewater. Chemosphere, 2022, 300, 134449. 4.2 11

69
Aspirin underuse, non-compliance or cessation: Definition, extent, impact and potential solutions in
the primary and secondary prevention of cardiovascular disease. International Journal of Cardiology,
2015, 182, 148-154.

0.8 10

70 Prehospital and in-hospital delays to care and associated factors in patients with STEMI: an
observational study in 101 non-PCI hospitals in China. BMJ Open, 2019, 9, e031918. 0.8 10

71
Impact of salt substitute and stepwise reduction of salt supply on blood pressure in residents in
senior residential facilities: Design and rationale of the DECIDE-Salt trial. American Heart Journal,
2020, 226, 198-205.

1.2 10

72 Relationship between âˆ’592A/C polymorphism of interleukin-10 (IL-10) gene and risk of early carotid
atherosclerosis. International Journal of Cardiology, 2010, 143, 102-104. 0.8 9



6

Yangfeng Wu

# Article IF Citations

73
Long-term efficacy and safety of varenicline for smoking cessation: a systematic review and
meta-analysis of randomized controlled trials. Zeitschrift Fur Gesundheitswissenschaften, 2012, 20,
355-365.

0.8 9

74 Factors associated with compliance to lipid-lowering treatment in China. European Journal of
Preventive Cardiology, 2013, 20, 229-237. 0.8 9

75 Baseline overall health-related quality of life predicts the 10-year incidence of cardiovascular events
in a Chinese population. Quality of Life Research, 2016, 25, 363-371. 1.5 9

76 Treatment and outcomes of acute coronary syndromes in women: An analysis of a multicenter quality
improvement Chinese study. International Journal of Cardiology, 2017, 241, 19-24. 0.8 9

77
Does education level affect the efficacy of a community based salt reduction program? - A post-hoc
analysis of the China Rural Health Initiative Sodium Reduction Study (CRHI-SRS). BMC Public Health,
2016, 16, 759.

1.2 8

78 Social support, social network and salt-reduction behaviours in children: a substudy of the
School-EduSalt trial. BMJ Open, 2019, 9, e028126. 0.8 8

79 Prevalence of Pragmatically Defined High CV Risk and its Correlates in LMIC: A Report From 10 LMIC
Areas in Africa, Asia, and South America. Global Heart, 2020, 11, 27. 0.9 8

80
Rationale and design of a multicenter, randomized, patients-blinded two-stage clinical trial on effects
of endothelial function test in patients with non-obstructive coronary artery disease (ENDOFIND).
International Journal of Cardiology, 2021, 325, 16-22.

0.8 8

81 Salt sales survey: a simplified, cost-effective method to evaluate population salt reduction
programsâ€”a cluster-randomized trial. Hypertension Research, 2016, 39, 254-259. 1.5 7

82 Factors attributed to the higher in-hospital mortality of ST elevation myocardial infarction patients
admitted during off-hour in comparison with those during regular hour. PLoS ONE, 2017, 12, e0175485. 1.1 7

83 Cost-effectiveness of milk powder fortified with potassium to decrease blood pressure and prevent
cardiovascular events among the adult population in China: a Markov model. BMJ Open, 2017, 7, e017136. 0.8 6

84
Prescription of statins at discharge and 1â€•year risk of major clinical outcomes among acute coronary
syndromes patients with extremely low LDLâ€•cholesterol in clinical pathways for acute coronary
syndromes studies. Clinical Cardiology, 2018, 41, 1192-1200.

0.7 6

85 Normal range of serum potassium, prevalence of dyskalaemia and associated factors in Chinese older
adults: a cross-sectional study. BMJ Open, 2020, 10, e039472. 0.8 6

86 Study protocol: The INTERMAP China Prospective (ICP) study. Wellcome Open Research, 0, 4, 154. 0.9 6

87 Household air pollution from solid fuel use as a dose-dependent risk factor for cognitive impairment
in northern China. Scientific Reports, 2022, 12, 6187. 1.6 6

88 Salt Restriction and Challenges in China for Hypertension Control. Current Cardiovascular Risk
Reports, 2011, 5, 180-186. 0.8 5

89 The hospital management practices in Chinese county hospitals and its association with quality of
care, efficiency and finance. BMC Health Services Research, 2021, 21, 449. 0.9 5

90
Comparison of vascularâ€•related diseases in their associations with carotid femoral pulse wave
velocity: From the Beijing Vascular Disease Patients Evaluation Study (BEST Study). International
Journal of Clinical Practice, 2019, 73, e13400.

0.8 4



7

Yangfeng Wu

# Article IF Citations

91
Protocol of a multicenter, single-blind, randomised, parallel controlled feeding trial evaluating the
effect of a Chinese Healthy Heart (CHH) diet in lowering blood pressure and other cardiovascular
risk factors. BMJ Open, 2020, 10, e036394.

0.8 4

92 The sex difference in 6-month MACEs and its explaining variables in acute myocardial infarction
survivors: Data from CPACS-3 study. International Journal of Cardiology, 2020, 311, 1-6. 0.8 4

93 Study protocol: The INTERMAP China Prospective (ICP) study. Wellcome Open Research, 0, 4, 154. 0.9 4

94 I-CARE randomized clinical trial integrating depression and acute coronary syndrome care in
low-resource hospitals in China: Design and rationale. American Heart Journal, 2018, 202, 109-115. 1.2 3

95
Influences of Smoking Status on Effectiveness of Cytochrome P450 Enzyme System Metabolized
Medications in Reducing In-Hospital Death in 14 658 Patients With Acute Myocardial Infarction: Data
From CPACS-3 Study. Journal of Cardiovascular Pharmacology and Therapeutics, 2020, 25, 418-424.

1.0 2

96
A Mixed Methods Process Evaluation of a Clustered-Randomized Controlled Trial to Determine the
Effects of Community-Based Dietary Sodium Reduction in Rural China. Frontiers in Medicine, 2021, 8,
646576.

1.2 2

97
Randomised trial on effect of involving media reporters in salt reduction programme to increase
media reports and the publicâ€™s knowledge, belief and behaviors on salt and health: Changzhi reporters
trial. PLoS ONE, 2021, 16, e0252989.

1.1 2

98
The recanalization after thrombolysis as surrogate for clinical outcomes in patients with STâ€•segment
elevation acute myocardial infarction: A systematic review and metaâ€•regression analysis of data from
randomized controlled trials. British Journal of Clinical Pharmacology, 2022, 88, 490-499.

1.1 2

99 Development and evaluation of a hospital management practice rating scale. Journal of Hospital
Administration, 2017, 7, 9. 0.0 1

100 Chronic kidney disease and the outcomes of fibrinolysis for ST-segment elevation myocardial
infarction: A real-world study. PLoS ONE, 2021, 16, e0245576. 1.1 1

101 Protocol for the economic evaluation of the China Salt Substitute and Stroke Study (SSaSS). BMJ
Open, 2021, 11, e045929. 0.8 1

102 Preliminary Experiment on the Effect of 18% Substitute Salt on Home Blood Pressure Variability in
Hypertensives. International Journal of Hypertension, 2021, 2021, 1-6. 0.5 1

103 A Multi-Provincial Study of Air Pollution Exposure in Rural and Peri-Urban China. ISEE Conference
Abstracts, 2018, 2018, . 0.0 1

104
Impact of Salt Substitute and Stepwise Reduction of Salt Supply on Blood Pressure in the Elderly in
Nursing Homes (DECIDE-Salt Trial): Protocol and Baseline Characteristics (P13-022-19). Current
Developments in Nutrition, 2019, 3, nzz036.P13-022-19.

0.1 0

105 Development of equations for converting random-zero to automated oscillometric blood pressure
values. Wellcome Open Research, 0, 4, 146. 0.9 0

106 Lifelong smoking status, weight gain, and subsequent risk of major adverse cardiovascular events:
Longâ€•term followâ€•up of a middleâ€•aged Chinese population. Obesity, 2022, 30, 762-769. 1.5 0


